
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
DATE:   April 2017     

ITEM:  New Business 5 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair     

SUBJECT: Fundraising Raffle 
 

With the donation of the quilt by Carol H. last month, the idea was expressed to hold another 
fundraising raffle during the season similar to the raffle last year. 

To that end, I have requested donations of Gift Certificates from the Napa Valley Wine Train and 
from the Sierra Northern railroads. 

I would propose we use the following format for the raffle:  $2 per ticket, 6 tickets for $10 (5 plus 1 
free) 

There will be 5 prizes if we get the Dinner Train Gift Certificates: 

- Western Pacific Quilt 
- Run A Locomotive Plan A with WP SW1500 1503 
- Run A Locomotive Plan B with WP GP7 707 
- Napa Valley Wine Train gift certificate 
- Sierra Northern or Sacramento River Train gift certificate 

Sales will start on May 4th

As before, the winner do not need to be present to win, but we must have phone number and email 
to contact them. 

, Thursday, and continue to Portola Railroad Days.  The drawing will be 
at 2 PM, Sunday, August 27.  That start in May will allow for notice of the requested gift certificates 
and to provide some time for our new Store person to get used to the operations before we start 
with the raffle sales. 

Note that I have already filed the required paperwork with the State and I donated the $20 annual 
fee. 

 

Requesting consensus direction to proceed as outlined or with modifications as suggested by the 
Board and any interested members. 
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